
 

Birches First School PFA  
invite you to grow your own sunflower as tall as can be!!!  

You can plant your own or, if you are not able to  

purchase seeds yourself, sunflower seedlings will 

available to collect from outside school from 27th 

April (free of charge). 

You will need to...Care for your sunflower, take photos to    

record progress and keep a log. Prize for the tallest! 

Final Measurements—September 2020  

Please remember to WASH YOUR HANDS BEFORE and 

AFTER collection. Gloves have been worn during the 

planting of seeds and handling of pots. 


